
From: David Graus [mailto:dgraus@superannuation.asn.au]  

Sent: Monday, 28 September 2015 4:34 PM 
To: Deregulation Division 

Cc: Glen McCrea 
Subject: Treasury Legislation Amendment (Spring Repeal Day) Bill 2015 

 
We refer to the Treasury Legislation Amendment (Spring Repeal Day) Bill 2015 – and in particular to 
Schedule 2 – Lost members and unclaimed superannuation. 
 
We support the changes proposed in regards to terminal medical conditions (Part 1) and lost 
member statements (Part 2). 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Regards  

 

 

David Graus FASFA | Policy Adviser Investments 
ASFA - The Voice of Super  
t 02 9264 9300 | f 1300 9264 84 | d 02 8079 0837  
dgraus@superannuation.asn.au | www.superannuation.asn.au | www.superguru.com.au  
The Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia Limited  
Level 11, 77 Castlereagh Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 
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FIND OUT MORE  

 

 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email  
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended for the use of the named addressee only and may contain information that is 
confidential and privileged. It may also contain copyright material of the Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia Ltd (ASFA) or 
third parties. As such, the information in it and its attachments may not be used or disclosed except for the purpose for which it was 
sent. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly 
prohibited. ASFA does not guarantee the accuracy or completeness of any information contained in this e-mail or any attachments. If 
you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or telephone (02) 9264 9300 and delete from your 
computer system.  
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